
From: Laura Watts <WattsL@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: COOPERH@sctax.orgCOOPERH@sctax.org 

etter_jf@sctax.orgetter_jf@sctax.org
Date: 11/1/2012 3:54:06 PM 

Subject: responses and comments from DOR
Attachments: GOVERNOR'S OFFICE FAQ DRAFT 2.docx.docx

Katherine,

From DOR, some suggested edits and comments are made in the attached document with track changes.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
thanks

Laura W. Watts, CFO
Sr. Administrator Support Services Division
(803) 898-5038
Cell: (803) 727-3549
WattsL@sctax.org
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